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Dear Parents and Carers,
 
Bealings 'Pick n Mix' Next Friday 23rd October
 
I can hardly believe it's nearly time for our first event of the school year!
 
For those of you who are new to the school, year 6 usually run a cake sale at the end of most terms and half terms. But because of the current situation we have decided to do a Bealings pick n mix bag instead. 
 
This raises money for 'Friends of Bealings School' to buy items for the school for example new books, computers, iPads, sports equipment etc.
 
Kelly (AKA Willy Wonka!)  will be visiting each class room during the afternoon to sell the pick n mix bags for 50p each. 
Please send your children with their money in to school in the morning, because we cannot sell in the playground after school as usual.
 
 
Thank you in advance for your support.
 
FOBS

